
Dear Planning Commission Staff, 
 
I am utterly opposed to changing environmental zoning to allow Pembina to operate a propane 
facility in the proposed location. 
 
It is time that Portland begin to move this type of operation to solid ground away from 
earthquake faults and densely populated areas, away from our rivers and forests. 
 
This facilty does not provide a large number of jobs either. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary E. Skarie 
1530 N. Emerson St. 
Portland 97217 
Mary Skarie <meskarie@gmail.com> 


